
4-H CLOVER BITES 

June 2024  

The 4-H Council practices the 4-H essential element of generosity. If your family requires financial assistance 
for 4-H programs or state enrollment fees, please contact the 4-H educator. 

 



Fairentry deadline has been extended— Now  open until June 15!   



























Help Needed! 
 

 We need volunteers to help with project check-in 

and pick up and assisting judges. 
 

 Project check-in help on June 27th  (6:30—8pm) and 

June 28th  (8:30—11 am) and judge assistance 

starting at NOON (until that judge is complete—

usually no later than 4pm) 
 

 Project pick-up is Friday, July 5th from 8-9 pm and 

also on Saturday, July 6 from 10-11 am. 
 

 Please Shelly (spfaffen@purdue.edu) or Megan S. 

(mmcneel1@purdue.edu) know if you can help. 
 

 Also—we need volunteers to guard the 4-H building 

during the fair.  Monday—Friday time slots are 5-7 

or 7-9 pm each night.  Let us know if you can help fill 

a time slot during fair week. 

Thanks!!!  








